



THE WISDOM GLOBAL SCHOOL, HARIDWAR

www.twgs.in, www.quickmath.in

TWGS/Cir/23-24/203

Date 04.09.2023

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

We would like to draw your attention to our Annual Calendar for 2023, where we have scheduled an Inter-house Debate Competition on September 9, 2023. Participation in debates is an excellent opportunity for students to enhance their research and communication skills. It helps them learn how to gather and utilize information to support their arguments while presenting their ideas persuasively.

Please review the following details regarding the competition:

Competition Format:

Each house will be assigned a topic either in support or against the motion.

There will be three teams representing each house from Classes 6 to 8.

Each team will consist of two speakers who will be assigned a motion, either in favor or against the given topic. Both team members will prepare arguments accordingly.

A chairperson will preside over the proceedings.

Speaking time will be equally divided between the two teams, and each speech must conclude within three minutes.

Each speaker will deliver a prepared speech to present their case.

Following the prepared speeches, the debate will be open to the floor, allowing teams to engage in a 'rebuttal' with a brief consultation period.

Important Rules:

Teams supporting the motion must maintain their stance throughout the debate.

All statements made by speakers should be backed by evidence or reasoning.

Factual information presented during the debate must be accurate.

New points may not be introduced during the rebuttal phase.

Topic for Debate:

"Extracurricular Activities are an Integral Component of a Quality Education."

We kindly request parents to encourage their children to participate in this enriching event. Interested students can submit their names to their respective class teachers for participation until September 6, 2023.

We believe that such competitions not only foster critical thinking but also promote effective communication skills, which are essential for a well-rounded education.

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a stimulating and educational debate competition.

Warm regards,

Principal 64